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BAKERSFIELD, CA - On April 16, 2024, The Grimm Family Center for Agricultural Business at California State University, Bakersfield hosted their 9th Annual Growing Opportunities Career Fair. The event took place in the Student Union Multipurpose Room from 1-5 p.m. and was designed for students to meet with potential employers in the agriculture industry.

The Growing Opportunities Career Fair was a free event for all CSUB students and their respective majors. Nine federal agencies and local businesses provided information to students regarding upcoming internship and job opportunities. Dr Isolde Francis, Associate Professor of Microbiology and Plant Pathology stated, “It was wonderful to see that so many local agencies and companies came out CSUB and were eager to speak to our students. As a faculty member in the Biology department I encourage students to think about the next step and an event such as the Growing Opportunities Career Fair is a great way for students to make that connection with local employers”. 

Some of these organizations and agencies included Grimmway Farms, The U.S. Department of Agriculture, Sunview, and Anthony Vineyards. In addition to promoting current positions and connecting with possible future employees, the U.S. Department of Agriculture Forrest Service provided students with federal resumé examples to reference while navigating the federal job application process. This served as a great resource for students writing their first resumé and provided examples for students of any major looking to apply for federal jobs. 

Graduating Senior and President of the Agricultural Business Club, Gabriela Diaz expressed the importance of creating these types of opportunities for students stating, “The Growing Opportunities Career Fair was very beneficial for students as we had the opportunity to network with different Ag industries and were able to find opportunities such as internships that are available to get work experience in the workforce. In this event we also had the chance to promote our CSUB Agricultural Business Club where our main goal is to find resources for students to bridge the gap between academia life and workforce.”

Students will have another opportunity to meet with local employers at the Grimm Family Center for Agricultural Business’s next career fair this fall. For more information about the center, please visit the website.

